
  

 
 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

I have known Peter Lee the Chairman of Advanced Medical Devices (AMD) Pty Ltd 
for the last five years. 

Peter and his company are well regarded and respected in the business community 
in NSW. 

They are proud members of the Australian Chamber of Commerce & Industry. 

Peter runs a very successful company in providing P2 and N95 masks for the 
purposes of protecting people in Australia and internationally from exposure to 
COVID and other communicable viruses.  

I have personally used Peter’s face masks and I have found them to be comfortable, 
much easier to breathe in compared to others and are more durable. 

In addition, due to their high quality and the fact they are Australian Made, I have 
been promoting them to our members to use. 

It is an honour and pleasure to recommend Peter and the AMD products to any 
persons or entities that require face masks in large volumes.  

 

 
Paul Nicolaou, 
Director, Business Leaders Council at  
Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
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